
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

2021 Great Futures Gala “Jerseys & Jewels” 

Wednesday, October 20, 2021 
 

EVENT: 

A casual but classy evening celebrating our Youth of the Year.  Our Annual Great Futures Gala will be 

back again; including all of your favorite elements under the stars. We're transforming the upper Muny 

lot in Forest Park. Our tailgate gala will consist of a center stage with large outdoor movie screens, an 

emcee, musical entertainment, dinner and libations. Within this enclosed area, you and your friends 

will enjoy our 2021 gala from the privacy and comfort of their cars allowing for more distancing in a 

safer social environment.  Donors will hear the dreams and aspirations of these young leaders and 

stories of how Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater St. Louis has impacted their lives.   
 

PURPOSE:  

Youth of the Year is a year-round character and leadership program that recognizes Boys & Girls Club 

members who dare to dream big.  These teens 14-18, demonstrate academic achievement, 

leadership skills, and service to community. They are working hard, investing in themselves and have 

their sights set on achieving a Great Future!  Proceeds from the event are designated to Educational 

and Leadership programs at the Club. Through these programs, more than 5,000 youth receive 

homework assistance, tutoring and computer classes, participate in programs like Torch Club and 

Keystone Club that promote teamwork, leadership, and service to community. 
 

 

2021 CO-CHAIRS: 
 

Chris & Leah Harris |Jim & Kathryn Sansone |John Stupp III & Catherine Tobin |Jim & Nancy Wolfe 
 

 
 

DATE:    Wednesday, October 20, 2021 

   5:00 PM - Guest begin arriving, check-in and park.   

6-7:30 PM -  Dinner & DJ Entertainment 

   7:30PM -  Gala Begins 

   7:45PM - Youth of the Year Presentations 

   8:45 PM - 2021 Winner Announced 

   9-9:45PM - Celebrate under the stars 
 

LOCATION:      Upper Muny Lot in Forest Park 

DRESS ATTIRE:   Casual or your favorite Jersey with complimenting jeweled baubles 

 

Reservations are held at the Upper Muny Lot in the name of each guest. 

For more information contact Ty Howard 
 

Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater St. Louis 

2901 North Grand Avenue St. Louis, MO  63107 

Email: tylinisha@bgcstl.org 

mailto:tylinisha@bgcstl.org

